                                Abate of Florida Treasure Coast Chapter
                                                       General Meeting
                                                         January 5,2018

Meeting called to order: 10:15 am

President: Welcome, please turn cell phones down. I am going to take care of legislative and delegate in the president report today if all agree, (all said okay). The Tally run is April 15. We have a flyer with the information. Going up on Friday April 12, 2019 instead of Saturday. Do not know prices of rooms yet. As soon as I get some more information on rooms and stuff I will get the information out to you. If you get 2 members we will give you a year free membership. There are 2 house bills that are hitting the floor this year. Gun raffle went off last month, none of us won. Polk county won the challenge to the gun certificate.

Vice President: no report

Secretary: Minutes approved

Treasurer: absent. Steve gave report and it was accepted

Sargent-At-Arms: Absent. Darrin you are the road captain we would like for you to come up with a friend ride. Not abate ride.

Chaplin: Absent…if anyone is interested in becoming Chaplin for abate please let Steve know, Kim will continue to hold the spot for now.

Membership: We have 114 members we had a great Nov and Dec  

Legislative/Delegate: covered under president’s report

Next State meeting: February 9,2018 at Ocala 

Safety: in need of person for safety– Seafood Festival is coming March 2 and 3. Someone will check into the Shrimp Festival in Sebastian. We have the July 4th coming also. 

P.R.: in need of

Product: in need of

Newsletter: in need of

Website: up and running, working on this year’s calendar

Old Business: none 

New Business: There will be a ride going to Vintage Chapter Jan. 26 for the chili cookoff. Which is in St Augustine 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good of the Order: Bike Night Jan. 11 at the Boathouse, AFMC 10th Annual shoot out Feb. 9 1-4, B.I.N. Chili cook off Jan 12th 4 to 6, B.I.N. Run April 27 ending at post 117,Ride to Sandbar in Cocoa for 5 lb Burrito eating Challenge, meet at race track  at 10am on Jan 19th, if you are going to get in the challenge they need RSVP on that part of it.

Next general Meeting: February 2, 2019

Meeting adjourned: 11:02 am

